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Dear Parents/Carers,  

You will be aware of the decision by the National Education Union to strike on Wednesday 1st 

February. The arrangements laid out below are for this day of strike action only. 

We are very fortunate that staff have very kindly indicated their intention to strike and we are able 

to plan for Wednesday. 

We have a significant number of staff who are supporting strike action and so we have had to 

identify a safe number of children to be able to attend based on adults who are here. As a Trust, the 

decision has been taken to prioritise education for children and as such to identify year groups that 

we can have on site. With this in mind, school will be open for children in years R, 2 and 6. These 

children should attend school as usual, being dropped off and picked up at the usual times in the 

usual places. 

Breakfast and afterschool club will be open to those children who usually attend Wednesdays in 

these year groups only. 

Children in Year 1 will be sent home with a work pack on Tuesday night to complete on Wednesday. 

Children in Years 3, 4 and 5 will be provided with remote learning in their google classrooms which 

will be monitored by staff during the day.  If they cannot access online learning, please contact your 

class teacher directly. 

If your child receives a free school meal (not infant universal free school meals) you will be sent 

further information about how to claim Wednesday’s meal. 

We have strived to give you as much notice as possible and will keep you updated regarding any 

further disruption.  As always, I appreciate your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Bush 

Headteacher 
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